
 

Congreso of Community Organizations Meeting 

Meeting Summary 3.28.2022 

Public Participation 

The first COCO meeting of 2022 was held on 3/28/2022, it was held by 3 county staff from the 
Planning Division Lucy Foma, Alexander Painter, and Nate Crail. There were 15 members from 
the different community and registered organizations the following organizations are Agua Fria 
Village Association RO, San Marcos Association RO, Northwest Residents United RO, Tesuque 
Valley Community Association CO, Galisteo Community Association CO,  El Vadito de Los 
Cerrillos Water Assocation RO, Las Candelas de Los Cerrillos CO, San Pedro Neighborhood 
Assocation CO, Santa Fe Housing Action Coalition RO, La Cienega Valley Association CO, 
Campo Conejos HOA RO, Old Galisteo Way Road Association RO, 285ALL: HWY 285 South 
Sustainability Alliance. 

Meeting Notes 

The meeting started with a presentation by William Mee about the background of the United 
Communities of Santa Fe County Organization, followed by the planning staff presentation on 
the origin and functions of the CO/RO program. Planning staff asked an Ice Breaker Question 
and already have been receiving answers and ideas from the CO’s and RO’s. The CO’s and RO’s 
would like more information about the following topics: 

 Better communication with the county. 
 Expand awareness among public about available programs to all communities in the 

County. 
 CO’s and RO’s want consistent meetings with the Planning division monthly or bi 

monthly. 
 

At the end of the presentation we opened the floor to anyone with questions and concerns. The 
meeting was a success and working alongside our communities is our goal, we look forward to 
our next meeting and discussing, working and helping our fellow Community and Registered 
Organizations. 

 

The next COCO meeting will be held on May 16th, 2022 at 5:30 pm. 

 
 

 


